Permanent Mission of Hungary
to the United Nations

No. 442/2016/HUPM/NEW

New York, 27 November 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Honorable Madame Governor,

Allow me to express my most sincere congratulations on your nomination as the next Permanent
Representative of the United States of America to the United Nations.

I am very much looking forward to working with you on finding solutions to today’s most
pressing challenges.

It would be great to talk to you and meet you in person. I am happy to visit you in South Carolina
or see you in New York City depending on your program.

Congratulations once again Madame Governor, I look forward to our cooperation and I wish You
every success during a period of great challenges.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Ambassador, Permanent Repfesentatl,me
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Cell: +1 646 387 9402

For further information please contact: Ms. Rita Le Diffard, Protocol Officer of the Permanent
Mission — of  Hungary, phone:  1-212-660-7958, cell:  1-646-637-5303,  e-mail:
rita.lediffard@mfa.gov.hu
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